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saiecr:  Citizens Advisory Board Comments on the Waste Management Programmatic Environmental
Impact Statement (WMPEIS)

fo:  David Heel, WMPEIS Praject Manager, EM-37

The Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board (SRS . CAB) has submitted a
recommendation (attached) regarding the review of the WMPEIS. The recommendation
requests their concems and comments be addressed in the final WMPEIS. Please cnsure their
concerns and comments are adequately addressed. Also, please send a response to the SRS
CAB by March 21, 1996, so they can discuss this subject at their next scheduled meeting on

If you have any questions, or would like to discuss this matter in more detail, please call (
Howard L. Pope, of my staff, at (BO3) T25-5544,
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Mario P. Fior

. Manager
S
DCS6-0164

3 Attachments
(1) Recommendation No. 16
(2) Lir. Poe 1o Bill Lawless, 1/19/96
{3) Background statement on draft WMPEIS

oo wiattachments:
T. Grumbly (EM-1), HQ
. 8. Cowan (EM-30), HG
B. Slay, Chairperson, SRS CaB
Q. Burgess, Office of the Governor, SC
H. Muellar, EFA
5. Sheritt, SCDHEC



